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April 16, 1969 

The Honorable Ivan Allen, Jr. 
Mayor, City of Atlanta 
Atlanta, Georgia 

Dear Mayor Allen: 

With reference to the attached letter from Miss Wilma R. 
Surls, 2918 Kirnrneridge Drive, East Point, Georgia, I would like 
to advise as follows: 

We have issued permits for the demolition of approximately 
100 houses in the Highland Avenue - Glen Iris Drive area. The 
house in questi on is one of the last houses to be demolished. 
It is a three story, masonry residence that sits back some 
30 or 40 feet from the street. There could be danger to anyone 
on the premises, where the house is being demolished. I have 
contacted the demolition contractor, Blackwell-Stone, 4388 
Roswell Road, N. E. , and asked them to speed demolition of the 
house in question. 

Bulldozers and other wrecking equipment are on the site 
and I am hopeful, weather permitting, that the contractor will 
have the house demolished in the next 2 days. He has worked 
continuously on these houses and is not delaying. The house 
next door to the corner house was demolished Monday. 

WRW:at 

Very trul y yours, 

~~ 
W.R. Wofford 
Building Official 
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